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                   5th May 2023 
 
Re: Year 11 GCSE Examinations 
 
Dear Parent, 

As we approach the GCSE examinations, I would like to take this opportunity to clarify the position during 
this period.  
 
1. From Monday 15th May, GCSE examinations officially commence - please refer to the GCSE Summer 

Examinations Timetable 2023.  
 

2. From Monday 15th May, Year 11 pupils will follow a different timetable designed to maximise their 
preparation for their examinations – you will receive a copy of the timetable next week. It is important 
that your child continues to attend school during this period to take advantage of the opportunities 
for examination preparation.  

 

3. The official leaving date for Year 11 pupils is Friday 30th June, however, on a practical level, it is the 
date of your child’s last examination.  

 
I wish your child well in their forthcoming examinations and if you have any questions, queries or 
otherwise, please do not hesitate to contact the Academy.  
 
Yours sincerely 

  
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 
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